## Institute of Biomedical Science 12 Coldbath Square, London EC1R 5HL

Tel: 020 7713 0214 • Fax: 020 7837 9658

E-mail: mail@ibms.org Website: www.ibms.org



Chief Executive Jill Rodney

19 June 2014

Consultation on Changes to the Profession-Specific Standards of Proficiency for Biomedical Scientists Policy and Standards Department Health and Care Professions Council Park House 184 Kennington Park Road London SE11 4BU

**Dear Sirs** 

Institute of Biomedical Science response to HCPC consultation on the standards of proficiency for biomedical scientists

The Institute of Biomedical Science is fully supportive of the standards presented in the consultation and are not proposing any further changes.

We are pleased to have had the opportunity to have our comments considered in the pre-consultation phase and have noted that several suggestions for modification were accepted. In addition we support the view that some suggestions were not acceptable in terms of the need for with consistency and transparency with other professions.

Yours sincerely

Alan Wainwright

Executive Head of Education on behalf of

Mr Nick Kirk, CSci, FIBMS

Alabor

President